SAC Meeting Notes
11/18/24

Members present: Dondi Connelley, Nikky Quinby, Kristen Sanborn, Ginger Zander, Karl Zander,
Sarah Martinez, Kristen Crookshanks.

Guests: Tyler Rabideau, Aaron Rollins, Mary Peavler.

The meeting began with a presentation from the school and district Safety and Security teams.
They discussed their training, roles, challenges, and the evolution of our safety and security
teams over the last several years. Technologies, cameras, and protocols were also discussed.

Ginger Zander and Kristen Sanborn talked about the 26-27 calendar being discussed by the
District Accountability Committee. The DAC has to weigh the needs of the elementary schools,
middle school, and high school, all of which have different needs. There is an attempt to
balance semesters and give EHS some flexibility with finals. In addition, there has been a
request to make a change to the current spring semester calendar giving EHS an extra day for
finals. The calendar will go to the Board of Education for final approval.

New resources at EHS were discussed. Two state grants have added a Vaping Prevention
Coordinator and an additional counselor. The counselor will begin 2" semester with a focus on

Concurrent Enrollment and Career and Technical Education.

The next meeting will be on January 13, 2025, at 5:00 PM in the main office conference room.



